
 
To:  Residents and Families of Residents  
 
From: Laurie Cerqueti, CEO 
 
Date:  March 17, 2020 
 
Subject: COVID-19 UPDATE 
 
 
The Manitoba Government announced visitation restrictions for all Personal Care Homes 
today.  Effective 7:00pm today, all visitors and companions will not be allowed in our 
building. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Please Note:  Special consideration will be made for end of life situations. 
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